PUBLIC NOTICE

Planning Commission Meeting

Proposal to Change Short-Term Rental Ordinance

A proposal to change the Short-Term Rental Ordinance (2018-10) has been submitted and will appear on the agenda of the Milan Regional Planning Commission on Monday, February 5, 2024, at 5:30 PM at Milan City Hall.

The proposed changes are to remove any time restraints on short-term rentals, eliminate the requirement of owner/manager residing on or adjacent to the property, and allow short-term rentals in all residential zones.

Any concerned parties are invited to this public meeting or call The Building and Codes Department.

Milan City Hall 1061 S Main St. Milan, TN 38358 731-686-0774